
 

 

 

 

 

Tamit Gina Nakamura 

3278 41
st
 Ave SW 

Seattle WA 98116 

 

November 8, 2010 

 

Dear Tamit: 

 

Thank you for showing your commitment to sustainability at Evergreen by applying for the 2010-

2011 Cargill Sustainability Fellowship.  We received several intriguing project ideas this round 

and were not able to offer you a fellowship this time. 
 

Another round of Cargill Fellowships will occur later this academic year, so you may consider 

applying again. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Martha Henderson           

Master of Environmental Studies Director     


